May 26. 1970

Dear Mary

Sorry it's taken me so long to write but I have been plagued with countless chores. One of my professors, a mild-mannered moderate-to-liberal, and 18 friends dressed in ties and jackets were arrested for allegedly running a disorderly house (based on the allegation that taking donations for fighting the building of ABM sites in Nobth Dakota and giving out drinks constituted selling liquor without a license). The raid was conducte by 19 cops who had no warrant, entered without knocking, and who then went through person correspondence and confiscated all personal files (including even scientific papers and a PTA file The whole group spent the night in jail. So, after this illega search and seigure there are now 19 middle-chass suburbanites who are thinking of becoming radicals. Meanwhile, one of my patients attempted suicide and I have been going great guns speaking at drug symposiums and doing publicity for our Walk-In Center and the other emergency services we have put together. This past week I spoke to two groups of important people including some important corporate lawyers who flew here from Boston and also Yale to eventually reach, hopefully, some peopli with influence. One knew most of the Warren Commission attornies and people like Bickel.

ng 2008 Page 1999 Pa Page 1999 Page 1999

On a different subject, as far as possible psychotherapists for Jimmy Lee, here is what I have found:

Maurice Korman, PhD psychologist, Dallas, U. of Texas Medical School---we checked on him here--he is one of our better graduates, was a VA trainee, is bright, perceptive, and warm according to his ex-supervisors.

Then, Dr. Gardner Lindzey, one of the top psychologists in the country thois at the U. of Texas at Austin found the following persons who have reputations within the professional community as good psychotherapists and as people who have had specific interests and experience in dealing with drug problems Drs. Donald Gillen, David Lipsher, W.R. Beavers, and John Reitmann. The first two are psychologists and the latter 2 are psychiatrists. He made a number of inquiries and these are the best people he could find. I regret that neither he nor I know and of the 4 he found or one I found personally. If you decided to use any of them, use the following name as the person who is referring you to him: Dr. Paul B. Heehl. Box 392 Mayo Hospital. U. of Minn. This may help in getting to see them, especially the psychologists—it's hard to tell.

Meehl is one of the top people in the field and a name like his can sometimes make a difference. He gave his unqualified permission to use it since you are friends of mine. So, in case you are looking for a competent man, here, belatedly, are 5.

I just read James Becket's "Barbarism in Greece" which has a good deal of material in it which is pretty shocking. There is some info on the CIA. By the way, if the movie "Z" comes your way it is well worth seeing.

Dave Lifton called the other night. He still talks about getting into print soon but sounds as though he is having at least some minor disagreements with Fred and wants to get his own copies of some things

Well, I'd better go now. I hope that this letter finds both you and your family and Arch and Sue in good health and spirits. When you get the chance I hope that you can do that followup with Mrs. Jackson. I still have letter overdue to Marguerite and still haven't written a final appeal to Harper.

Best Wishes.

Day